
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/1/2013 8:35:27 AM 
To: brian.turner@cpuc.ca.gov (brian.turner@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Talk about communications? 

We will be in the cafeteria. 

From: Turner, Brian [mailto:Brian.Turner@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, November 01, 2013 08:22 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Talk about communications? 

I'm running late. Prob not in office until 915 or so. 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE sm ariphone 

Original message 
From: "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> 
Date: 10/31/2013 3:27 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Turner, Brian" <Brian.Turner@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Talk about communications? 

Brian 

We'd like to talk about communications soon. Do you have any time tomorrow or Monday for 
that? 

Thanks 

Laura 
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Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


